BERKSHIRE HILLS REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

GREAT BARRINGTON . STOCKBRIDGE . WEST STOCKBRIDGE

50 MAIN STREET e P.0. BOX 617 ¢ STOCKBRIDGE, MA 01262 e (413) 298-4017
August 5, 2014

Katie M. Loeffler, Project Field Coordinator
Massachusetts School Building Authority
40 Broad Street, Suite 500

Boston, MA 02109
Katie.Loeffler@MassSchoolBuildings.org

Dear Katie,

The Berkshire Hills Regional School District would like to acknowledge receipt of the July 22, 2014 letter from
Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA).

This letter is also to provide a written acknowledgment to the MSBA that the proposed value engineering
modifications made, will not affect the High School Project in a way that changes the representation of the project scope
or will adversely affect the educational program as approved. Please find attached to this letter the requested documents:

¢ Exhibit A — Description of value engineering changes; Spreadsheet tabulation of financial impact of value
engineering elements; Updated 3011

¢ Exhibit B — Updated phasing plan

s Exhibit C — Updated project schedule

e Exhibit D — Updated cash flow

e Exhibit E — Updated site plan showing location of portable/temporary classrooms

o Exhibit F — No change

e Exhibit G — No change

Hard copies will arrive at your office shortly. Thank you for your on-going support.
Sincerely,
Peter Dillon, Ed. D.
Superintendent
dpt
cc: Jon Winikur, SBS

Stephen Bannon, Chair, BHRSD School Committee
Richard Coons, Chair BHRSD Building Committee



